Nov 3 2019

LAMBRICK PARK CHURCH

LIFE WITH GOD FOR THE WORLD





With great sadness, we announce that Ross Alton passed away last week. There will be a memorial service on Friday, November 8, at 1pm, at Lambrick Park Church. In lieu of flowers, Ross' family invite those that want to donate to Food for the Hungry in Ross' name.

PRAYER MATTERS

Today we pray for our project in the Sasiga Mid-Highlands in Ethiopia. We have been partnering with Food for the Hungry (FH) in Sasiga since 2005 and continue to work with community and church leaders to improve the lives and living conditions of the community members. FH reports that in addition to working directly on the project, the team have been diligent in reviewing their activities and ensuring that they meet the goals they have established. The results of their recent evaluations, particularly of the education project, will be important to the future design of the program. They ask us to join them in prayer for: peace and stability for the country, God's protection and grace for Sasiga project staff, and provision of funds for effective, successful program implementation.

We pray also for our missionary Jenn Taylor, who is in Iquique, Chile telling people about Jesus and working with Florece - a prenatal & family counselling centre. Chile is currently featured in world news as what began as peaceful protests of Chileans to gain government's ear on issues of legitimate social and economic equality have become increasingly violent. Jenn reported on Tuesday: 'Although we had less violence and fire lighting during the day, this evening has seen some big blazes, road blocks and 1000's of people out on the streets. Our new building has remained completely unharmed as of this afternoon, and we praise the Lord for that.' Please pray for safety for Jenn and her colleagues and all missions groups working in Chile, for wisdom and restraint on all sides, and for the security of the the newly opened Florece facility.

To keep current with Jenn & the situation in Chile, 'friend' her on Facebook - Jenn Taylor.









Wed, Nov 27, 7pm

Eldership nomination deadline: Nov 10

It's beginning to look a lot like

Christmas

Women's Tea & Market Place Saturday November 23, 12-4 pm

Key note speaker: Erica Pepevnak

Tickets \$15, on sale today in the Commons!

Could you get involved by hosting a table or serving food? Contact Debbie McMullen on 250-472-0997/knome@shaw.ca

TODAY · AFTER CHURCH · FREE!



new feature:

TEXT TO GIVE

If you would like to donate to Lambrick via text, just send the amount of your donation as a text message to **84321**.





For Lambrick youth (inc. recent grads) and their parents

JUNE 26 TO JULY 5 2020 (APPROX)

Find out more today from 4-5pm, in the youth room

speak to Glen for more details

Embracing and inviting everyone to

FOLLOW JESUS WITH US

THROUGH
REDEMPTIVE COMMUNITY
INTENTIONAL DISCIPLESHIP
AND EVERYDAY MISSION